
 
 
 
March 19, 2002 
 
To: MSL Commission 
From:  Karen Strege 
Re: Long Range Plan  
 
Attached you will find the final draft of the agency’s long-range plan.  As you may 
remember, MSL posted the plan for comments in February.  We received comments 
from three individuals. 
 
However, during the comment period, managers reviewed the draft and suggested 
changes, especially in the target outcome and output measures sections.  Therefore, I 
ask you to review the draft in detail again.   
 
Although many eyes have reviewed the draft, I am sure that errors remain.  When you 
notice errors, please mark them on your copy.  The agenda of the April meeting allows 
30 minutes for discussion draft’s content; but, of course, this time can be expanded as 
needed.    
 
Thank for your past help with developing this plan.  I look forward to our discussion in 
April. 
 
 
 
 


